
We believe in a God that hears and answers prayer. 

Why not print this page and use it this week? 

Prayer Points for week commencing Sunday 8 September 

Sunday, 8th September: Give thanks that “Let's Sing!” is starting up again 
this afternoon after the summer break and pray that that would be an uplifting 
time for all who attend. 

Monday, 9th: Pray that the peace of the Prince of Peace would rule in all our 
hearts and that God would bring transformation to all the world's conflict 
zones. 

Tuesday, 10th: Pray for the Presbytery of Perth as it holds its quarterly 
meeting in Perth tonight, for Alan Reid as Moderator and for all who have 
reports to present and discussions to guide. 

Wednesday, 11th: Give thanks for the fortnightly opportunity the ministers 
have to contribute to assemblies at Kinross Primary School and pray also for 
the Supaclub led by KYTHE there each Wednesday lunchtime. 

Thursday, 12th: Continue to pray that our Stewardship Focus on 'Living 
Generously’ will prompt each of us to reflect deeply on the part we have to 
play in supporting the work of the Gospel in Kinross and further afield. 

Friday, 13th: Uphold the work of the Kinross Centre amongst the elderly, 
Broke Not Broken amongst those who struggle with the cost of living and 
KYTHE amongst young people and pray that many lives will be blessed. 

Saturday, 14th: Pray for Alex Johnson as he leads worship tomorrow and for 
all who will gather, that God's Word may be heard and God's Kingdom 
extended.


